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I believe life is a precious gift and I wish all individuals a peaceful and dignified end to 

it.  However, the Oregon Death With Dignity Act placed our society on a “slippery 

slope” in regard to suicide both physician assisted and personally induced.  The 

proposed modifications are not necessary and simple move us down the slope of the 

gradual erosion of any limitations. 


